BROOKFIELD ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Meeting of Thursday, May 21, 2009

Members Present: Heather Lemieux — Chair, Robert Bamnes, Stephen J. Comtois II, Ronald
Dackson, John David Holdcraft, Barbara Wilson.

Members Absent: Greg Burnham, Marc Charpentier, Nick Thomo.
Also Present: Rudolf Heller, Selectman - Chair.

The meeting was called to order at 7:06 p.m. Mrs. Lemicux asked all present to rise for the
Pledge of Allegiance.

New Business

Mirs. Lemieux advised the Committee that the invoice submitted for the printing of the
Annotated Warrant totaled $744.00. She will be secking several estimates for the next printing.

Mr. Heller advised the Committee that the Selectman are committed to $150,000.00 in cuts to the
FY10 budget. After meeting with the Treasurer, Tax Collector, and Town Clerk, they were able
to cut $29,550.00, which includes cuts to their own budget.

The Committee began reviewing each line item for FY10 budget, collectively making
recommendations that will be emailed to Mr. Heller by Mrs. Lemieux.

The next Brookfield Advisory Committee meeting was scheduled for June 4, 2009 at 7 p.m.

Motion 09-24
At 9:00 p.m., Mr. Comtois moved, seconded by Mr. Dackson to adjourn.

Discussion: None.

VOTE: Unanimous RECE"IED
JUN 08 76

Respectfully submitted,

Stephen J. Comtois II

Secretary

Date Approved:




